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Supervisor’s Checklist 
 

he following person has been nominated for the Livonia Public Schools’ Golden 
Apple Award, which recognizes outstanding contributions of time, talent, or effort in 
support of the students, parents, and staff of the Livonia Public Schools: 
 
 

Tara Hillary 

 
 

lease help the selection committee by completing the following: 
 
I, Kristina Collyer,  X agree strongly,   agree,    disagree,    disagree 
strongly with the above nomination for the LPS Golden Apple Award. 
 
Additional comments: Tara Hillary is part of our Cooper Family.  She has been an important asset to 

Cooper for many years.  Tara currently has no students at Cooper but she still calls Cooper home by 
volunteering her time almost every day in our Library Media Center and Maker Space.  She has donated 
her time and talents to the creations and opening of the Maker Space. Throughout the years, she has 
donated hundreds of hours and her personal time to help our students, staff and parents.  She currently 
serves as a Battle of the Books "Manager" by running copies, organizing treat bags, ordering and 
organizing materials, all so our event can run smoothly.  Tara is a selfless leader at Cooper.  She is warm, 
kind and supportive.  Her friendly and positive personality brightens the room.  We are extremely lucky to 
have her as part of our Cooper family and we can't thank her enough for all of the hours, money and 
energy that she has dedicated to Cooper.   

 
 
 
 
    Kristina Collyer___   

               Signature of Supervisor                Date 5-30-17 
 

 
 

Please return to:  Stacy Jenkins, Communications Dept. (marked confidential) 
OR email back to Stacy Jenkins at sjenkins3@livoniapublicschools.org 
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